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ATTENTION JOB SEEKERS!
Industries for the Blind, Inc. will be holding a job fair on Friday, April 24, 2015 from 11a.m. to 2p.m. at our location at 445 S Curtis Rd West Allis, WI 53214. 

The event will begin promptly at 11 O’clock with a facility tour followed by an informational session where guests will be able to listen to current employees talk about their jobs and see some of the products we manufacture. A light lunch will be provided. 

After lunch, we will have staff available to answer additional questions and to assist those who are interested in submitting job applications. 

Please RSVP to Danielle Creapeau via email at danielle.creapeau@ibmilw.com or by phone at 414-778-3040 ext. 4053 by end-of-day Wednesday, April 22.

